
Homecroft Elementary 
School  

Meet and Greet…   
What to expect  

Formerly known as “Round-Up”, this year’s Meet & Greet will be a Guided Tour format.We 

have three blocks of time set aside for families to come and meet us!  Please bring your 

future kindergartner; siblings are welcome to come, too. Plan on about an hour to learn all 

about kindergarten.   A sign up will be sent for 1 hour time slots. 

Due to time constraints, we do not have additional tours in the spring.     

   

When you enter the front doors…   

We will have a handful of tables set up with information about various programs and 

opportunities at Homecroft.  Our PTA, Keyzone, HDC, and other groups will be sharing 

information with families.  Stop and check them out!  There will also be a photo opportunity 

spot for our new kindergarteners! 

 

Where do we go? 

Parents and students will go into the gym where we will welcome everyone, introduce you to 

your tour guide, and provide you with more guidance for your time here.   

 

What is included in the tour? 

 

-​ Main Office & Health Office Visit:  Here you will meet Mrs. Joy, our office manager.  

She will make copies of registration forms/information, you’re able to pick up any 

missing paperwork and verify your residence.  Parents needing to check in with the 

health office may do so at this time, too.  

-​ Kindergarten Classroom:  You will get to visit our kindergarten classrooms and see 

where our classrooms are located, connect with kindergarten teachers, and 

experience a snapshot of life as a kindergartener. 

-​ Watch Me Grow:  We know that a LOT of growth takes place in the life of a 

kindergartener.  We will have an activity table where kids can plant seeds and watch 

their plants grow! 

-​ Building Tour:  Our guides will give you a tour through the building to see classrooms, 

check out the library, gym, art, and music classrooms.  In addition, our cafeteria and 

playground!  We also hope to have a bus parked out front for families to check out. 

-​ Table info & Picture Opportunities:  Take some time to visit our tables 

 

We are looking forward to your family coming to this event. It’s an exciting time for us too 

as  we love meeting all the new future kindergartners and their families! See you in March!   



Sincerely,  Homecroft Elementary Kindergarten Teachers and Staff! 


